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 Subject: Local Revirew Body Reference: 13/0006/LRB

                                                                                
                                   The Whins,
                                                                                
                                   Ferry Road,
                                                                                
                                   Tayinloan,
                                                                                
                                   Argyll PA29 6XQ
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Reppke,
 
Local Review Body Reference: 13/0006/LRB
Planning applicaytion Referemce:  12/012768/PP
Site South of Cladach Bothan, Ferry Road, Tayinloan PA29 6XQ
 
     Further to your letter of 12th March 2013, I write to highlight the points 
made in my original objection 
and would add that larger numbers of the rare Greenland White Fronted Geese have
been feeding in the 
fields near by this year.  Living opposite the main field they use, I am 
frequently aware of ornithologists 
from DEFRA, RSPB  and SNH carrying out counts of the birds studying them, and 
noting any ring 
numbers visible, also many bird watchers from throughout Britain and abroad 
visit the area especially in 
order to view the spectacle of the geese flying in at dawn as well as observing 
them throughout the 
day. Surely the Council should be encouraging eco tourism rather than risking 
the destruction of a rare 
and unique spectacle.   Building another house on this road would inevitably add
to the pressure 
of  increasing disturbance to these birds even after building work is complete 
also it  would form the 
start of a row of houses which would be tempting to add to in the future.
 
Yours faithfully,
Katie Pendreigh
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